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ATLAS Strip CMOS Fortnightly Meeting - Minutes of 05nd  Augus 2014 5pm CET

Attendance: I. Gregor, M. Stanitzki, V. Fadeyev, A. Grillo, A.Blue,  T. Huffman, I. Mandic, J. Dopke

Meeting URL: https://indico.desy.de/conferenceDisplay.py?confId=10633
Apologies: R. Nickerson

Next Meeting Date:



19/08/14 Tuesday 5pm – 6pm CET 
Continuing Actions from Previous Meetings
	Action on
	Action 
	By

	Richard, Steve, Ingrid
	Talk to Steve about CERN agreement over shared submissions
	15/07/14

	Craig, Marcel
	Produce document showing tests, irradiations and schedule
	ongoing

	Renato
	Check Purchase Order Arrangements  with Tower-Jazz
	ongoing

	Alex
	Check Purchase Order Arrangements  with AMS
	ongoing

	Daniel
	Check with ALICE concerning Tower submissions
	Daniel

	Daniel
	Communication between Groups
	Ongoing


Actions from this Meeting
	Action on
	Action 
	By

	Richard, Marcel
	Invite I. Peric to introduce MAPSIBO board
	Ongoing

	Ivan Peric
	Report on Price/Timescale for ordering additional chips from AMS
	05/08/2014


Agenda
· Minutes/ Actions

· Sensor Status

· Test Preparation Status

· DAQ status

· AOB

Minutes/Actions
Marcel went through the actions from the last meeting. Main points are the arrangements for submission both on Tower-Jazz and on AMS H35. 

For the status of Tower-Jazz, Renato gave a short summary. The individual elements are now put together into the array and they working on making different modifications of some pixels. DRC are running. Plan is to be submitting mid-August on a shared run, which is a bit more flexible than a MPW.

Vitaliy gave a short summary on the AMS status. Also here thing have been coming together and they are running Verification right now. 


On the Financial Agreement, Ingrid reported. This needs input from Steve and Phil how are both back next week. Also on the DESY side , an approval of the directorate is needed, before DESY can pledge such a sum. The agreement does not have to be in place at the time of the submission, but there should be a clear commitment, that it will get done. As RAL is submitting directly to Tower, this has to be factored into the agreement as well.

In the meantime , Vitaliy is in contact with Gert Olesen of CERN who is helping with the submission to AMS via Europractice. Vitality also is contacting Ivan Peric in case we have to use his help for submitting through Heidelberg as a backup solution.
Sensor Status
Vitaliy gave a few more updates on the status. Plan is to be done by Thursday with the DRC so there is enough time to submit it to CERN. 

There is a next version of the document, where everybody is invited to comment on. Vitaliy also reported on some design changes and the implementation of some additional test structures. Simulation has indicated suboptimal performance for some of the original circuitry and as the simulation wasn't completely reliable and verified they implemented some variants to see if this fixes  the performances issues hinted to by the simulation. This also tells us, that HV CMOS Simulation needs to be verified with data. 
Testing Status
Craig gave his last report as task leader, as he has handed this over to Marcel. Todd summarized the status of the PCBs for the already available AMS HV chip. The daughter board is done, made out of Aluminium and Kapton. The Motherboard is being worked on , more progress towards the end of the week. As everywhere August makes progress difficult. There may be also a second run, with copper instead of aluminium. Current Plan is to send these boards to Geneva, get them bonded there and then distribute them. 

Craig and Marcel have been discussing the distribution of the boards, also depends on how many devices we'll actually get

DAQ Status
No report this time

AOB
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